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Long Walk Out of the Woods
A memoir of the author's ten years as a
medical student, intern, and resident at New
York's 250-year-old Bellevue Hospital.
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Attending
In this truly inspirational memoir, Anita
Moorjani relates how, after fighting cancer
for almost four years, her body began
shutting down--overwhelmed by the malignant
cells spreading throughout her system. As her
organs failed, she entered into an
extraordinary near-death experience where she
realized her inherent worth . . . and the
actual cause of her disease. Upon regaining
consciousness, Anita found that her condition
had improved so rapidly that she was released
from the hospital within weeks--without a
trace of cancer in her body! Within these
pages, Anita recounts stories of her
childhood in Hong Kong, her challenge to
establish her career and find true love, as
well as how she eventually ended up in that
hospital bed where she defied all medical
knowledge. As part of a traditional Hindu
family residing in a largely Chinese and
British society, Anita had been pushed and
pulled by cultural and religious customs
since she was a little girl. After years of
struggling to forge her own path while trying
to meet everyone else's expectations, she had
the realization, as a result of her epiphany
on the other side, that she had the power to
heal herself . . . and that there are
miracles in the Universe that she'd never
even imagined. In Dying to Be Me, Anita
freely shares all she has learned about
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illness, healing, fear, "being love," and the
true magnificence of each and every human
being! This is a book that definitely makes
the case that we are spiritual beings having
a human experience . . . and that we are all
One!

Internal Medicine: A Doctor's Stories
The perfect guide to getting healthy by
kicking your sugar habit for good with 20
simple, sugar-free success strategies.
There’s no sugarcoating it: succumbing to
sweets too often could damage your health.
But to what extent? Most readers already know
that succumbing to sweets too often can lead
to obesity and diabetes. What many don't
know, however, is that too many "quickie
carbs" can bring on a host of other maladiessuch as "brain fog," fatigue, mood swings,
heart disease, and even cancer-from which
millions may be suffering because of their
sugar or carbohydrate habits. In this
engaging, jargon-free book, Connie Bennett
and contributing author Dr. Stephen T.
Sinatra bring you the shocking truth, backed
by medical studies. With insights from
thousands of physicians, nutritionists,
researchers, and "sugar sufferers" worldwide,
SUGAR SHOCK!™ will teach you how to kick the
sugar habit for good. “Spills the beans on
the shocking impact of simple carbohydrates
on aging and quality of life—a double whammy
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for humanity.”—Mehmet C. Oz, M.D., host of
The Dr. Oz Show

Doctors of Deception
Featuring an introduction by Neil Gaiman! “J.
Michael Straczynski is, without question, one
of the greatest science fiction minds of our
time.” -- Max Brooks (World War Z) For four
decades, J. Michael Straczynski has been one
of the most successful writers in Hollywood,
one of the few to forge multiple careers in
movies, television and comics. Yet there’s
one story he’s never told before: his own. In
this dazzling memoir, the acclaimed writer
behind Babylon 5, Sense8, Clint Eastwood’s
Changeling and Marvel’s Thor reveals how the
power of creativity and imagination enabled
him to overcome the horrors of his youth and
a dysfunctional family haunted by madness,
murder and a terrible secret. Joe's early
life nearly defies belief. Raised by damaged
adults—a con-man grandfather and a
manipulative grandmother, a violent, drunken
father and a mother who was repeatedly
institutionalized—Joe grew up in abject
poverty, living in slums and projects when
not on the road, crisscrossing the country in
his father’s desperate attempts to escape the
consequences of his past. To survive his
abusive environment Joe found refuge in his
beloved comics and his dreams, immersing
himself in imaginary worlds populated by
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superheroes whose amazing powers allowed them
to overcome any adversity. The deeper he
read, the more he came to realize that he,
too, had a superpower: the ability to tell
stories and make everything come out the way
he wanted it. But even as he found success,
he could not escape a dark and shocking
secret that hung over his family’s past, a
violent truth that he uncovered over the
course of decades involving mass murder.
Straczynski’s personal history has always
been shrouded in mystery. Becoming Superman
lays bare the facts of his life: a story of
creation and darkness, hope and success, a
larger-than-life villain and a little boy who
became the hero of his own life. It is also a
compelling behind-the-scenes look at some of
the most successful TV series and movies
recognized around the world.

My Journey with the Purple Dragon
A psychologist's stories of doctors who seek
to help others but struggle to help
themselves From ER and M*A*S*H to Grey's
Anatomy and House, the medical drama endures
for good reason: we're fascinated by the
people we must trust when we are most
vulnerable. In Also Human, vocational
psychologist Caroline Elton introduces us to
some of the distressed physicians who have
come to her for help: doctors who face
psychological challenges that threaten to
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destroy their careers and lives, including an
obstetrician grappling with his own
homosexuality, a high-achieving junior doctor
who walks out of her first job within weeks
of starting, and an oncology resident who
faints when confronted with cancer patients.
Entering a doctor's office can be terrifying,
sometimes for the doctor most of all. By
examining the inner lives of these
professionals, Also Human offers readers
insight into, and empathy for, the very real
struggles of those who hold power over life
and death.

Shock of Fate
Ilhan Omar's career is a collection of
historic firsts: she is the first refugee,
the first Somali-American and one of the
first two Muslim women to serve in the United
States Congress. Against a xenophobic and
divisive administration, she has risen to
global fame as a powerful voice in the
Democratic Party's new progressive chorus of
congresswomen of colour.'This Is What America
Looks Like' is a tale of the aspirations,
disappointments, successes and surprises in
the life of an immigrant and Muslim in the US
today. This is Omar's story told on her own
terms: from a childhood in Mogadishu and four
long years at a Kenyan refugee camp, to her
arrival in America--penniless and speaking
only Somali--and her triumphant election to
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the US House of Representatives.In the face
of merciless slander and constant attacks
from opponents in both parties, Omar
continues to speak up for her beliefs.
Courageous, hopeful and defiant, her memoir
is marked by her irrepressible spirit, even
in the darkest of times.

Dying to Be Me
In our fast-paced world of technology, where
populations are becoming more urbanized and
life is increasingly experienced on
electronic screens, people are losing their
connection to nature. Yet nature is all
around us, especially if you live in the
Chicago area. Unfortunately, few Chicagoans
know it's there.In My Journey into the Wilds
of Chicago, photographer and humorist Mike
MacDonald takes you on a trip to Chicago's
wild side--a verdant, untamed Chicago that
has been there all along, just waiting to be
explored. Combining breathtaking images and
imaginative prose, MacDonald leads you on an
adventure into wondrous, enchanted lands
located just up the road from home, work, and
school. From kaleidoscopic tallgrass prairies
to the open canopies of rare oak savannas,
from the free-flying expanse of the butterfly
to the mysterious world of the coyote,
startling photographs of a vast and scenic
Chicago evoke astonishment and delight with
every turn of the page.MacDonald's contagious
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enthusiasm and decades of comedy experience
are channeled into inventive essays,
captions, and poetry that engage the
imagination and add richness to your journey.
This inspirational volume invites readers to
cross the threshold, to get off their couches
and abandon their screens, to come out into
nature and play.

Unplugged
It is a situation we all fear and none of us
can imagine: a life-threatening diagnosis.
But what if the person receiving the
diagnosis--young, physically fit, poised for
a bright future--is himself a doctor? At
thirty-one David biro has just completed his
residency and joined his father's successful
dermatology practice. Struck with a rare
blood disease that eventually necessitates a
bone marrow transplant, Biro relates with
honesty and courage the story of his most
transforming journey. He is forthright about
the advantages that his status as a physician
may have afforded him; and yet no such
advantage can protect him from the anxiety
and doubt brought on by his debilitating
therapies. The pressures that Biro's wild
"one hundred days" brings to bear on his
heretofore well-established identity as a
caregiver are enormous--as is the power of
this riveting story of survival.
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My Journey Into the Wilds of Chicago
The poetry reflects her sense of the rhythm
and flow of the topic. The form of the poem
also is a reflection of its meaning. Each
poem is unique on its own merit. Some poems
rhyme; some use a recurring line or lines.
Most are free verse and have their own
musical flow. “The Time Was November” uses
rhyme and this recurring line.

Direct Red
WARNING: This video game may impair your
judgment. It may cause sleep deprivation,
alienation of friends and family, weight loss
or gain, neglect of one's basic needs as well
as the needs of loved ones and/or dependents,
and decreased performance on the job. The
distinction between fantasy and reality may
become blurred. Play at your own risk. Not
responsible for suicide attempts, whether
failed or successful. No such warning was
included on the latest and greatest release
from the Warcraft series of massive
multiplayer on-line role-playing games
(MMORPGs)--World of Warcraft (WoW). So when
Ryan Van Cleave--a college professor,
husband, father, and one of the 11.5 million
Warcraft subscribers worldwide--found himself
teetering on the edge of the Arlington
Memorial Bridge, he had no one to blame but
himself. He had neglected his wife and
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children and had jeopardized his livelihood,
all for the rush of living a life of high
adventure in a virtual world. Ultimately,
Ryan decided to live, but not for the sake of
his family or for a newly found love of life:
he had to get back home for his evening
session of Warcraft. A fabulously written and
gripping tale, Unplugged takes us on a
journey through Ryan's semi-reclusive life
with video games at the center of his
experiences. Even when he was sexually
molested by a young school teacher at age
eleven, it was the promise of a new video
game that lured him to her house. As Ryan's
life progresses, we witness the evolution of
videogames--from simple two-button consoles
to today's complicated multi-key technology,
brilliantly designed to keep the user
actively participating. As is the case with
most recovering addicts, Ryan eventually hits
rock bottom and shares with the reader his
ongoing battle to control his impulses to
play, providing prescriptive advice and
resources for those caught in the grip of
this very real addiction.

Also Human
'I am a junior doctor. It is 4 a.m. I have
run arrest calls, treated life-threatening
bleeding, held the hand of a young woman
dying of cancer, scuttled down miles of dim
corridors wanting to sob with sheer
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exhaustion, forgotten to eat, forgotten to
drink, drawn on every fibre of strength that
I possess to keep my patients safe from
harm.' How does it feel to be spat out of
medical school into a world of pain, loss and
trauma that you feel wholly ill-equipped to
handle? To be a medical novice who makes
decisions which - if you get them wrong might forever alter, or end, a person's life?
To toughen up the hard way, through repeated
exposure to life-and-death situations, until
you are finally a match for them? In this
heartfelt, deeply personal account of life as
a junior doctor in today's health service,
former television journalist turned doctor,
Rachel Clarke, captures the extraordinary
realities of ordinary life on the NHS front
line. From the historic junior doctor strikes
of 2016 to the 'humanitarian crisis' declared
by the Red Cross, the overstretched health
service is on the precipice, calling for
junior doctors to draw on extraordinary
reserves of what compelled them into medicine
in the first place - and the value the NHS
can least afford to lose - kindness. Your
Life in My Hands is at once a powerful
polemic on the systematic degradation of
Britain's most vital public institution, and
a love letter of optimism and hope to that
same health service and those who support it.
This extraordinary memoir offers a glimpse
into a life spent between the operating room
and the bedside, the mortuary and the
doctors' mess, telling powerful truths about
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today's NHS frontline, and capturing with
tenderness and humanity the highs and lows of
a new doctor's first steps onto the wards in
the context of a health service at breaking
point - and what it means to be entrusted
with carrying another's life in your hands.
'Eloquent and moving' - Henry Marsh 'There
have been many books written by young doctors
but none comes close to Clarke's' - Sunday
Times 'From the very heart of the NHS comes
this brilliant insight into the continuing
crisis in the health service. Rachel Clarke
writes as the accomplished journalist she
once was and as the leading junior doctor she
now is - writing with humanity and compassion
that at times reduced me to tears.' - Jon
Snow, Channel 4 News 'Dr Clarke has written a
blockbuster, a page-turner, a tear-jerker.
This is a "from-the-heart" front-line account
of the human cost of the wanton erosion of a
magnificent ideal - healthcare free at the
point of need, funded through public
taxation, available to all - made real in the
UK for near 70 years. It is a love-song for
the wonderful National Health Service that
has embodied - to an extent equalled nowhere
in the world - the principle that healthcare
is not a commodity but a great duty of
state.' - Prof. Neena Modi, President of the
Royal College of Paediatrics and Child Health
'A powerful account of life on the NHS
frontline. If only Theresa May and Jeremy
Hunt could see the passion behind the people
in the NHS, they might stop treating them as
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the enemy, and understand that without them
we don't have an NHS worth the name.' Alastair Campbell

Teammate
A much-praised memoir of living and surviving
mental illness as well as "a stereotypeshattering look at a tenacious woman whose
brain is her best friend and her worst enemy"
(Time). Elyn R. Saks is an esteemed
professor, lawyer, and psychiatrist and is
the Orrin B. Evans Professor of Law,
Psychology, Psychiatry, and the Behavioral
Sciences at the University of Southern
California Law School, yet she has suffered
from schizophrenia for most of her life, and
still has ongoing major episodes of the
illness. The Center Cannot Hold is the
eloquent, moving story of Elyn's life, from
the first time that she heard voices speaking
to her as a young teenager, to attempted
suicides in college, through learning to live
on her own as an adult in an often terrifying
world. Saks discusses frankly the paranoia,
the inability to tell imaginary fears from
real ones, the voices in her head telling her
to kill herself (and to harm others), as well
as the incredibly difficult obstacles she
overcame to become a highly respected
professional. This beautifully written memoir
is destined to become a classic in its genre.
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Culture Warlords
Chosen to infiltrate an alternate world to
retrieve a priceless relic, fifteen-year-old
Vanessa bends the rules to find her missing
father and prove he's no traitor. What she
finds is a destiny she neither expected nor
wanted. Failure could destroy her family. And
the people she was born to protect.

Singular Intimacies
A riveting first-hand account of a physician
who's suddenly a dying patient, In Shock
"searches for a glimmer of hope in life’s
darkest moments, and finds it.” —The
Washington Post Dr. Rana Awdish never
imagined that an emergency trip to the
hospital would result in hemorrhaging nearly
all of her blood volume and losing her unborn
first child. But after her first visit, Dr.
Awdish spent months fighting for her life,
enduring consecutive major surgeries and
experiencing multiple overlapping organ
failures. At each step of the recovery
process, Awdish was faced with something even
more unexpected: repeated cavalier behavior
from her fellow physicians—indifference
following human loss, disregard for anguish
and suffering, and an exacting emotional
distance. Hauntingly perceptive and
beautifully written, In Shock allows the
reader to transform alongside Awidsh and
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watch what she discovers in our carefullycultivated, yet often misguided, standard of
care. Awdish comes to understand the fatal
flaws in her profession and in her own past
actions as a physician while achieving,
through unflinching presence, a crystalline
vision of a new and better possibility for us
all. As Dr. Awdish finds herself up against
the same self-protective partitions she was
trained to construct as a medical student and
physician, she artfully illuminates the
dysfunction of disconnection. Shatteringly
personal, and yet wholly universal, she
offers a brave road map for anyone navigating
illness while presenting physicians with a
new paradigm and rationale for embracing the
emotional bond between doctor and patient.

Something That May Shock and Discredit
You
Mechanisms and standards exist to safeguard
the health and welfare of the patient, but
for electroconvulsive therapy (ECT)—used to
treat depression and other mental
illnesses—such approval methods have failed.
Prescribed to thousands over the years,
public relations as opposed to medical trials
have paved the way for this popular yet
dangerous and controversial treatment option.
Doctors of Deception is a revealing history
of ECT (or shock therapy) in the United
States, told here for the first time. Through
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the examination of court records, medical
data, FDA reports, industry claims, her own
experience as a patient of shock therapy, and
the stories of others, Andre exposes tactics
used by the industry to promote ECT as a
responsible treatment when all the scientific
evidence suggested otherwise. As early as the
1940s, scientific literature began reporting
incidences of human and animal brain damage
resulting from ECT. Despite practitioner
modifications, deleterious effects on memory
and cognition persisted. Rather than
discontinue use of ECT, the $5-billion-peryear shock industry crafted a public
relations campaign to improve ECT’s image.
During the 1970s and 1980s, psychiatry’s PR
efforts misled the government, the public,
and the media into believing that ECT had
made a comeback and was safe. Andre carefully
intertwines stories of ECT survivors and
activists with legal, ethical, and scientific
arguments to address issues of patient rights
and psychiatric treatment. Echoing current
debates about the use of psychopharmaceutical
interventions shown to have debilitating sideeffects, she candidly presents ECT as a
problematic therapy demanding greater
scrutiny, tighter control, and full
disclosure about its long-term cognitive
effects.

Down Came the Rain
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Can refocusing conversations between doctors
and their patients lead to better health?
Despite modern medicine’s infatuation with
high-tech gadgetry, the single most powerful
diagnostic tool is the doctor-patient
conversation, which can uncover the lion’s
share of illnesses. However, what patients
say and what doctors hear are often two
vastly different things. Patients, anxious to
convey their symptoms, feel an urgency to
“make their case” to their doctors. Doctors,
under pressure to be efficient, multitask
while patients speak and often miss the key
elements. Add in stereotypes, unconscious
bias, conflicting agendas, and fear of
lawsuits and the risk of misdiagnosis and
medical errors multiplies dangerously. Though
the gulf between what patients say and what
doctors hear is often wide, Dr. Danielle Ofri
proves that it doesn’t have to be. Through
the powerfully resonant human stories that
Dr. Ofri’s writing is renowned for, she
explores the high-stakes world of doctorpatient communication that we all must
navigate. Reporting on the latest research
studies and interviewing scholars, doctors,
and patients, Dr. Ofri reveals how better
communication can lead to better health for
all of us.

The Railway Journey
This is a true story everyone should read.
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100+ 4*/5* reviews! A roller coaster ride of
mental health issues, travel, relationships,
rape, adventures, eating disorder, abuse,
drugs, alcohol. Adults only. If I told you
I'd been to twenty-four Countries (twenty-one
by the time I was twenty-two), that I'd
worked in Japan for nine months, toured
Australia for six months, enjoyed seven
months in Thailand and met and campaigned for
the Orangutan in Borneo, you might think that
I was pretty lucky.If I told you I'd worked
in the hotel industry, for a sexual health
department in a hospital and with prisoners
in a drug cell block of a male prison, that
I'd worked as a recruitment consultant, in so
many office jobs I've lost count, as well as
having my own company and multiple websites,
at age thirty-six, then you might think I've
had an interesting life.But if I added to
that a mix of child rape, mental health
problems, promiscuity, drug taking, alcohol
abuse, eating disorders, self-harm, violence,
mood swings, obsession, jealousy, loss of
self worth, being raised by a mentally ill
mother, bankruptcy, thyroid and gastro
problems and public masturbation in school at
age nine, then I am not sure what you'd
think. But this is me; Amanda Green. This is
my life, my story; my journey back to me from
depression, anxiety, panic attacks, OCD and
Borderline Personality Disorder - mental
illness which manifested during my life and
came out 'to it's peak' in my thirties.I was
able to use my collection of mementos,
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photos, diaries, journals, letters, emails
and text messages of my past to finally see
who I had become, and more importantly with a
combination of therapy, medication and my
writing, how I became that alien self and how
I found the real me.One of many 5* reviews "I
would thoroughly recommend this book not just
to those suffering with mental health issues,
but to those who would also like a jolly good
read!"The editor (Debz Hobbs-Wyatt) addsThis
is the journey of a normal working class
girl, trapped in a roller coaster world of
disorder and excitement, love and joy,
depression and anger - and her fight against
stigmaWhile My Alien Self would be inspiring
for any sufferer, their families or medical
teams in its honest insights into living with
a mental illness, it also has universal
appeal. For who, at times, has not felt their
life spin into chaos and wondered what is
normal? This story effectively and openly
highlights just how fine the line is between
what is normal, and what is 'mental illness'
And everyone who reads it will be able to
relate to it.Contains explicit language and
sexual scenesEmergence had this to say ''We
very much enjoyed reading this honest and
powerful account of Amanda's journey from
diagnosis to recovery. We applaud such
authentic and candid accounts of the
devastation that can be experienced by those
living with personality disorder and of the
message of hope and recovery that the book
conveys.'Bon Dobbs (Anything To Stop The Pain
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and Author of 'When hope is not enough') said
'While there are many borderline personality
disorder memoirs out now (including 'The
Buddha and the Borderline', 'Loud House of
Myself', 'Get Me Out of Here', 'Girl in Need
of a Tourniquet' and 'Poisoned Love'), My
Alien Self goes a long way to providing hope
to the sufferers of BPD. By publishing the
steps taken to reframe certain ways thinking,
through CBT worksheets and other exercises,
the author has revealed that recovery from
BPD is possible.'I self published this book
and am very proud of that fact, because I was
able to write it exactly as I wanted it to be
written, with the help from my fabulous
editor, Debz Hobbs-Wyatt. Whilst the massive
help a publisher and agent gives, they do
narrow down what is published, so I took on
the journey to publish it and market it
myself. There's a sequel out too, called
'39'. It's quite different, but it leads on
from this one :-)

Breaking Night
In the vein of The Glass Castle, Breaking
Night is the stunning memoir of a young woman
who at age fifteen was living on the streets,
and who eventually made it into Harvard. Liz
Murray was born to loving but drug-addicted
parents in the Bronx. In school she was
taunted for her dirty clothing and liceinfested hair, eventually skipping so many
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classes that she was put into a girls' home.
At age fifteen, Liz found herself on the
streets. She learned to scrape by, foraging
for food and riding subways all night to have
a warm place to sleep. When Liz's mother died
of AIDS, she decided to take control of her
own destiny and go back to high school, often
completing her assignments in the hallways
and subway stations where she slept. Liz
squeezed four years of high school into two,
while homeless; won a New York Times
scholarship; and made it into the Ivy League.
Breaking Night is an unforgettable and
beautifully written story of one young
woman's indomitable spirit to survive and
prevail, against all odds.

Sugar Shock!
The impact of constant technological change
upon our perception of the world is so
pervasive as to have become a commonplace of
modern society. But this was not always the
case; as Wolfgang Schivelbusch points out in
this fascinating study, our adaptation to
technological change—the development of our
modern, industrialized consciousness—was very
much a learned behavior. In The Railway
Journey, Schivelbusch examines the origins of
this industrialized consciousness by
exploring the reaction in the nineteenth
century to the first dramatic avatar of
technological change, the railroad. In a
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highly original and engaging fashion,
Schivelbusch discusses the ways in which our
perceptions of distance, time, autonomy,
speed, and risk were altered by railway
travel. As a history of the surprising ways
in which technology and culture interact,
this book covers a wide range of topics,
including the changing perception of
landscapes, the death of conversation while
traveling, the problematic nature of the
railway compartment, the space of glass
architecture, the pathology of the railway
journey, industrial fatigue and the history
of shock, and the railroad and the city.
Belonging to a distinguished European
tradition of critical sociology best
exemplified by the work of Georg Simmel and
Walter Benjamin, The Railway Journey is
anchored in rich empirical data and full of
striking insights about railway travel, the
industrial revolution, and technological
change. Now updated with a new preface, The
Railway Journey is an invaluable resource for
readers interested in nineteenth-century
culture and technology and the prehistory of
modern media and digitalization.

What Patients Say, What Doctors Hear
SURVIVING ARROGANCE By: S. David Nathonson
This memoir shows how an arrogant surgeon,
whose worldview was entirely dependent upon
scientific dogma, was startled into a new way
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of thinking, a new way of understanding
himself, his patients, and the world, and how
he became grateful, more human, more
compassionate and more creative, enhancing
his ability to heal patients with potentially
lethal cancers and to use his creative
research thoughts to introduce new ideas into
his profession. The key to his transformation
was provided by a young woman, dying of a
rare abdominal tumor, but who miraculously
survived after aggressive Western-style
treatment. She believed the most important
part of her treatment and recovery was the
mindset she developed from alternative nonmedical treatments, and he, initially
skeptical of her beliefs, discovered truths
that his medical training had not taught him.
The author hopes that readers will see how
modern medicine can and should incorporate
empathy from doctors for their patients and a
belief that they are not superior, despite
their more advanced education.

Lightning Flowers
A riveting first-hand account of a physician
who's suddenly a dying patient and her
revelation of the horribly misguided standard
of care in the medical world Dr. Rana Awdish
never imagined that an emergency trip to the
hospital would result in hemorrhaging nearly
all of her blood volume and losing her unborn
first child. But after her first visit, Dr.
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Awdish spent months fighting for her life,
enduring consecutive major surgeries and
experiencing multiple overlapping organ
failures. At each step of the recovery
process, Awdish was faced with something even
more unexpected: repeated cavalier behavior
from her fellow physicians—indifference
following human loss, disregard for anguish
and suffering, and an exacting emotional
distance. Hauntingly perceptive and
beautifully written, In Shock allows the
reader to transform alongside Awidsh and
watch what she discovers in our carefullycultivated, yet often misguided, standard of
care. Awdish comes to understand the fatal
flaws in her profession and in her own past
actions as a physician while achieving,
through unflinching presence, a crystalline
vision of a new and better possibility for us
all. As Dr. Awdish finds herself up against
the same self-protective partitions she was
trained to construct as a medical student and
physician, she artfully illuminates the
dysfunction of disconnection. Shatteringly
personal, and yet wholly universal, she
offers a brave road map for anyone navigating
illness while presenting physicians with a
new paradigm and rationale for embracing the
emotional bond between doctor and patient.

This Is What America Looks Like
Patricia's world turned upside down when she
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was accidentally diagnosed with
Leiomyosarcoma (LMS), an extremely rare
cancer affecting only 1 in 5 million people.
LMS is also a very aggressive type of tumor,
thus nicknamed the Purple Dragon. After the
initial shock of the diagnosis subsided,
Patricia was ready to discover ways to heal
herself and find hope. She went from being a
counselor to thousands of patients on how to
be proactive and take charge of their own
health, to taking unknown paths in search of
hope for surviving a disease that does not
have a single established medical treatment.
She embarked on a spiritual journey, which
took her to Omega Institute, Bali and Brazil,
where she met healers, a guru, a physician
and other extraordinary people who became
instrumental in her finding peace within and
starting to believe that everything can be
healed, even the Purple Dragon. Born in
Brazil, Patricia moved to the United States
at age 20. She has a Master of Nutrition
Science from the University of California,
Davis, and has worked as a university
professor, researcher, speaker, clinical
dietitian and diabetes educator. She is also
the proud mother of three children (including
an angel in heaven) and the founder of
Helping Children Heal (HCH), an NGO that
provides medical treatment for impoverished
and sick children who don't have health care.
Patricia is a world traveler, having
backpacked solo in Tibet, Nepal, Vietnam,
Cambodia, Laos, Namibia, India and many other
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countries. Above all she is a proactive woman
who has been inspiring many as she travels
the paths of healing and discoveries, keeping
alive the flame of faith that even the Purple
Dragon can be tamed.

You Can Stop Humming Now
A pediatric oncologist and palliative care
physician, Dr. Adam B. Hill, suffers stress
and disillusionment with the culture of
medicine, leading to alcoholism, depression,
and suicidal thoughts. Then while in
recovery, he loses a mentor to suicide,
revealing the extent of the burnout epidemic
in the medical field. By sharing his
harrowing story, Dr. Hill shows how this
problem manifests, considers ways to address
it, and confronts commonplace attitudes
regarding self-care, recovery/treatment,
empathy, and vulnerability amongst medical
practitioners. His book is a road map for
better practices at a time when doctors
around the world are struggling in silence.
Long Walk Out of the Woods is a game-changing
personal narrative and prescriptive book. It
expands on Dr. Hill's famous 2017 essay in
the New England Journal of Medicine,
"Breaking the Stigma: A Physician’s
Perspective on Recovery and Self-Care."

My Journey Through Poetry
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"Lavin writes like her hands are on fire,
forcing us to take a hard look at our ugliest
truths." - Pamela Collof, The New York Times
Magazine & Pro Publica Talia Lavin is every
fascist's worst nightmare: a loud and
unapologetic young Jewish woman, with the
online investigative know-how to expose the
tactics and ideologies of online hatemongers.
Outspoken and uncompromising, Lavin's debut
uncovers the hidden corners of the web where
extremists hang out, from white nationalists
and incels to national socialists and Proud
Boys. In stories crammed with catfishing and
gatecrashing, combined with extensive, gutwrenching research, Lavin goes undercover as
a blonde Nazi babe and a forlorn incel to
infiltrate extremist communities online,
including a whites-only dating site. She also
discovers the network of disturbingly young
extremists, including a white supremacist
YouTube channel run by a 14-year-old girl
with nearly one million followers.
Ultimately, she turns the lens of antiSemitism, racism, and white power back on
itself in an attempt to dismantle and quash
the online hate movement's schisms,
recruiting tactics, and the threat it
represents to politics and beyond. Shocking,
provocative and humorous in equal measure,
and with a take-no-prisoners attitude,
Culture Warlords explores some of the vilest
subcultures on the internet and how they're
doing their best to infiltrate the
mainstream. And then she shows us how we can
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fight back. "Culture Warlords is a necessary
and urgent read that could not have come at a
much better time. Thoroughly researched and
engaging, this debut demonstrates the work of
a fearless reporter." - Morgan Jerkins, New
York Times bestselling author of This Will Be
My Undoing

Free Refills
"In Organizing Her Life, Laura Souders,
Professional Organizer and motivational
speaker, invites us into her personal
journey, traveling through her struggles and
triumphs, to create a meaningful life. She
shares how small steps led her to big change
that positively impacted her physical space
as well as her life path. Organizing Her Life
is for people who want to improve their
lives, without getting bogged down by
reference books about organizing."--

One Hundred Days
Sohrab Ahmari was a teenager living under the
Iranian ayatollahs when he decided that there
is no God. Nearly two decades later, he would
be received into the Roman Catholic Church.
In From Fire, by Water, he recounts this
unlikely passage, from the strident Marxism
and atheism of a youth misspent on both sides
of the Atlantic to a moral and spiritual
awakening prompted by the Mass. At once a
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young intellectual’s finely crafted selfportrait and a life story at the intersection
of the great ideas and events of our time,
the book marks the debut of a compelling new
Catholic voice.

Paid For: My Journey Through
Prostitution
Olivia Chow--Member of Parliament, seasoned
politician and widow of former New Democratic
Party leader Jack Layton--tells her story in
this candid memoir What drives Olivia Chow?
How did she emerge from a turbulent childhood
to become an inspiring political force? What
influences and events have shaped her life?
And how is she continuing her quest after
losing her partner in life and politics? When
Olivia was thirteen, her middle-class family
moved from Hong Kong to Toronto, but the
transition was difficult. Her mother went
from having a maid to being a maid. Her
father failed to carve out a working life for
himself in Canada. Frustrated and bitter, he
lashed out at Olivia's mother, and violence
darkened their lives. A rebellious yet
playful child, Olivia discovered selfdiscipline and became an excellent student in
Canada, studying fine art and philosophy at
university. After graduating, Olivia worked
for a time as a sculptor. Then, driven by a
desire to achieve social change, the artist
became an activist, and she launched her
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political career. As a popular and muchadmired school trustee and Toronto city
councillor--the first Asian woman in that
role--Olivia honed a grassroots approach and
crafted progressive programs that enhanced
the lives of others, especially children.
Strong-willed, focused and passionate, Olivia
got things done by bringing together people
from all parts of the political spectrum. In
the mid-1980s, Olivia met Jack Layton. Their
dynamic partnership, unprecedented in
Canadian political life, made a powerful
impact in Toronto and on the national stage.
Together, they forged a strong vision for a
better country and for enlightened political
change. But when her beloved partner and
political soulmate died in the summer of
2011, how did she find the strength to move
forward? What might we learn from her
inspiring story? Those answers are here, in
My Journey.

Organizing Her Life
NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER USA TODAY
BESTSELLER Packed with "compelling inside
stories" (Chicago Tribune), Teammate is the
inspiring memoir from "Grandpa Rossy," the
veteran catcher who became the heart and soul
of the 2016 Chicago Cubs championship team.
In 2016 the Cubs snapped a 108-year curse,
winning the World Series in a history-making,
seven-game series against the Cleveland
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Indians. Of the many storylines to Chicago's
fairytale season, one stood out: the latecareer renaissance of David Ross, the 39-yearold catcher who had played back-up for 13 of
his 15 pro seasons. Beyond Ross's remarkably
strong play, he became the ultimate positive
force in the Cubs locker room, mentoring and
motivating his fellow players, some of them
nearly twenty years his junior. Thanks to
Cubs Kris Bryant and Anthony Rizzo, "Grandpa
Rossy" became a social media sensation. No
one, however, could have predicted that
Ross's home run in his final career at bat
would help seal the Cubs championship. Now,
in Teammate, Ross shares the inspiring story
of his life in baseball, framed by the events
of that unforgettable November night.

Jennifer's Way
"Gripping, soaring, inspiring."--Atul
Gawande, author of Being Mortal For readers
of Atul Gawande and Jerome Groopman, a book
of beautifully crafted stories about what
life is like for patients kept alive by
modern medical technology. Modern medicine is
a world that glimmers with new technology and
cutting-edge research. To the public eye,
medical stories often begin with sirens and
flashing lights and culminate in survival or
death. But these are only the most visible
narratives. As a critical care doctor
treating people at their sickest, Daniela
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Lamas is fascinated by a different story:
what comes after for those whose lives are
extended by days, months, or years as a
result of our treatments and technologies? In
You Can Stop Humming Now, Lamas explores the
complex answers to this question through
intimate accounts of patients and their
families. A grandfather whose failing heart
has been replaced by a battery-operated pump;
a salesman who found himself a kidney donor
on social media; a college student who
survived a near fatal overdose and returned
home, alive but not the same; and a young
woman navigating an adulthood she never
thought she'd live to see -- these moving
narratives paint a detailed picture of the
fragile border between sickness and health.
Riveting, gorgeously told, and deeply
personal, You Can Stop Humming Now is a
compassionate, uncompromising look at the
choices and realities that many of us, and
our families, may one day face.

Becoming Superman
Lightning Flowers weighs the impact modern
medical technology has had on the author's
life against the social and environmental
costs inevitably incurred by the mining that
makes such innovation possible — “utterly
spectacular.” (Rachel Louise Snyder, author
of No Visible Bruises) What if a lifesaving
medical device causes loss of life along its
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supply chain? That's the question Katherine
E. Standefer finds herself asking one night
after being suddenly shocked by her implanted
cardiac defibrillator. In this gripping,
intimate memoir about health, illness, and
the invisible reverberating effects of our
medical system, Standefer recounts the
astonishing true story of the rare diagnosis
that upended her rugged life in the mountains
of Wyoming and sent her tumbling into a
fraught maze of cardiology units, dramatic
surgeries, and slow, painful recoveries. As
her life increasingly comes to revolve around
the internal defibrillator freshly wired into
her heart, she becomes consumed with
questions about the supply chain that allows
such an ostensibly miraculous device to
exist. So she sets out to trace its materials
back to their roots. From the sterile labs of
a medical device manufacturer in southern
California to the tantalum and tin mines
seized by armed groups in the Democratic
Republic of the Congo to a nickel and cobalt
mine carved out of endemic Madagascar jungle,
Lightning Flowers takes us on a global
reckoning with the social and environmental
costs of a technology that promises to be
lifesaving but is, in fact, much more
complicated. Deeply personal and sharply
reported, Lightning Flowers takes a hard look
at technological mythos, healthcare, and our
cultural relationship to medical technology,
raising important questions about our
obligations to one another, and the cost of
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saving one life.

Shock and Awe
With his “deeply informed and compassionate
book…Dr. Epstein tells us that it is a ‘moral
imperative’ [for doctors] to do right by
their patients” (New York Journal of Books).
The first book for the general public about
the importance of mindfulness in medical
practice, Attending is a groundbreaking,
intimate exploration of how doctors approach
their work with patients. From his early days
as a Harvard Medical School student, Epstein
saw what made good doctors great—more
accurate diagnoses, fewer errors, and
stronger connections with their patients.
This made a lasting impression on him and set
the stage for his life’s work—identifying the
qualities and habits that distinguish master
clinicians from those who are merely
competent. The secret, he learned, was
mindfulness. Dr. Epstein “shows how taking
time to pay attention to patients can lead to
better outcomes on both sides of the
stethoscope” (Publishers Weekly). Drawing on
his clinical experiences and current
research, Dr. Epstein explores four
foundations of mindfulness—Attention,
Curiosity, Beginner’s Mind, and Presence—and
shows how clinicians can grow their capacity
to provide high-quality care. The
commodification of health care has shifted
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doctors’ focus away from the healing of
patients to the bottom line. Clinician
burnout is at an all-time high. Attending is
the antidote. With compassion and
intelligence, Epstein offers “a concise guide
to his view of what mindfulness is, its
value, and how it is a skill that anyone can
work to acquire” (Library Journal).

In Shock
Free Refills is the harrowing tale of a
Harvard-trained medical doctor run horribly
amok through his addiction to prescription
medication, and his recovery. Dr. Peter
Grinspoon seemed to be a total success: a
Harvard-educated M.D. with a thriving
practice; married with two great kids and a
gorgeous wife; a pillar of his community. But
lurking beneath the thin veneer of having it
all was an addict fueled on a daily boatload
of prescription meds. When the police finally
came calling--after a tip from a sharp-eyed
pharmacist--Grinspoon's house of cards came
tumbling down fast. His professional ego
turned out to be an impediment to getting
clean as he cycled through recovery to
relapse, his reputation, family life, and
lifestyle in ruins. What finally moves him to
recover and reclaim life--including working
with other physicians who themselves are
addicts--makes for inspiring reading.
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Surviving Arrogance
Named one of the Best Books of the Year by
Kirkus Reviews and BookPage “Illuminates
human fragility in tales both lyrical and
soul-wrenching.” —Danielle Ofri, New York
Times Book Review In this “artful,
unfailingly human, and understandable”
(Boston Globe) account inspired by his own
experiences becoming a doctor, Terrence Holt
puts readers on the front lines of the
harrowing crucible of a medical residency. A
medical classic in the making, hailed by
critics as capturing “the feelings of a young
doctor’s three-year hospital residency . . .
better than anything else I have ever read”
(Susan Okie, Washington Post), Holt brings a
writer’s touch and a doctor’s eye to nine
unforgettable stories where the intricacies
of modern medicine confront the mysteries of
the human spirit. Internal Medicine captures
the “stark moments of success and failure,
pride and shame, courage and cowardice, selfreflection and obtuse blindness that mark the
years of clinical training” (Jerome Groopman,
New York Review of Books), portraying not
only a doctor’s struggle with sickness and
suffering but also the fears and frailties
each of us—doctor and patient—bring to the
bedside.

Your Life In My Hands - a Junior
Doctor's Story
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In this powerful and sometimes shocking
account, a surgeon reveals her experience of
hospital life with rare frankness. In her midtwenties, Gabriel Weston - an arts graduate
with no scientific qualification beyond high
school-level biology - decided to become a
surgeon. She enrolled at night school, then
went through many years of medical school and
surgical training. Now in her late thirties,
she has achieved her ambition and is working
as a surgeon in a British hospital. "But I
have never quite managed to shake off the
feeling that I am an imposter,"she says.
"Even when operating, it sometimes seems like
I am on the outside looking in." Direct Red
is the result of those observations. It is a
superbly written, startlingly raw account of
her experience of life in a hospital. All her
own doubts, mistakes, and incongruous
triumphs are faithfully recorded. It is also
a revealing and at times chilling account of
what she sees around her. The world of
surgery is secret and closed - or was until
now. Excerpt I knew that this man needed to
be opened up immediately. I phoned the oncall consultant, offering to meet him in
theatre. "Not so fast," he objected. "You
youngsters are always in such a hurry." When
he finally did concede that we needed to go
to theatre, he picked up a coffee on the way.
Physiology forced pace on the situation: once
we cut the man open, we were confronted with
the sight of the hollow cavern of the
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patient’s abdomen filling with blood as
quickly as a basin fills with water. This
consultant did not have a clue what to do;
didn’t know the simplest emergency measures.
He dressed his incompetence in a mannered
slowness of action. It took him almost an
hour to admit he wasn’t coping, at which
point he shouted at the scrub nurse: "Get me
another surgeon! Any surgeon!" The night
taught me the paramount value of a quick
response.

The Stranger on the Bridge
Actress (Blue Bloods, Samantha Who?, Crash)
and celiac spokesperson Jennifer EspositoÕs
memoir of her diagnosis and coming to terms
with her debilitating diseaseÑoffering hope
to anyone who suffers from a chronic illness.

The Center Cannot Hold
'In my world, the word inspirational gets
bandied around a lot, but Jonny Benjamin is
truly deserving of that adjective.' – HRH The
Duke of Cambridge 'Jonny Benjamin is the most
inspirational man I know. His book shows us
how remarkable the human spirit is.' Bryony
Gordon, bestselling author of Mad Girl In
2008, twenty-year-old Jonny Benjamin stood on
Waterloo Bridge, about to jump. A stranger
saw his distress and stopped to talk with him
– a decision that saved Jonny's life. Fast
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forward to 2014 and Jonny, together with
Rethink Mental Illness launch a campaign with
a short video clip so that Jonny could
finally thank that stranger who put him on
the path to recovery. More than 319 million
people around the world followed the search.
ITV's breakfast shows picked up the story
until the stranger, whose name is Neil
Laybourn, was found and – in an emotional and
touching moment – the pair re-united and have
remained firm friends ever since. The
Stranger on the Bridge is a memoir of the
journey Jonny made both personally, and
publicly to not only find the person who
saved his life, but also to explore how he
got to the bridge in the first place and how
he continues to manage his diagnosis of
schizoaffective disorder. Using extracts from
diaries Jonny has been writing from the age
of thirteen, this book is a deeply personal
memoir with a unique insight on mental
health. Jonny was recognized for his work as
an influential activist changing the culture
around mental health awareness, when he was
awarded an MBE in 2017. He and Neil now work
full-time together visiting schools,
hospitals, prisons and workplaces to help end
the stigma by talking about mental health and
suicide prevention. The pair ran the London
Marathon together in 2017 in aid of
HeadsTogether. Following the global campaign
to find the stranger, in 2015 Channel 4 made
a documentary of Jonny's search which has now
been shown around the world.
Page 39/45

Access PDF In Shock My Journey From Death To
Recovery And The Redemptive Power Of Hope
My Journey
An astonishingly brave memoir of prostitution
and its lingering influence on a woman’s
psyche and life. “The best work by anyone on
prostitution ever, Rachel Moran’s Paid For
fuses the memoirist’s lived poignancy with
the philosopher’s conceptual sophistication.
The result is riveting, compelling,
incontestable. Impossible to put down. This
book provides all anyone needs to know about
the reality of prostitution in moving,
insightful prose that engages and disposes of
every argument ever raised in its favor.”
—Catharine A. MacKinnon, law professor,
University of Michigan and Harvard University
Born into a troubled family, Rachel Moran
left home at the age of fourteen. Being
homeless, she was driven into prostitution to
survive. With intelligence and empathy, she
describes the exploitation she and others
endured on the streets and in the brothels.
Moran also speaks to the psychological damage
inherent to prostitution and the inevitable
estrangement from one’s body. At twenty-two,
Moran escaped the sex trade. She has since
become a writer and an abolitionist activist.

From Fire, by Water
Named one of the most anticipated books of
the year by Entertainment Weekly, O, The
Oprah Magazine, BuzzFeed, Electric
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Literature, Yahoo Lifestyle, and Bitch Media
“A delightful hybrid of a book… You’ll laugh,
you'll cry, often both at once. Everyone
should read this extraordinary book.” —Kirkus
Reviews (starred review) From the New York
Times bestselling author of Texts From Jane
Eyre and Merry Spinster, writer of Slate’s
“Dear Prudence” column, and cofounder of The
Toast comes a hilarious and stirring
collection of essays and cultural
observations spanning pop culture—from the
endearingly popular to the staggeringly
obscure. Daniel Mallory Ortberg is known for
blending genres, forms, and sources to
develop fascinating new hybrids—from lyric
rants to horror recipes to pornographic
scripture. In his most personal work to date,
he turns his attention to the essay, offering
vigorous and laugh-out-loud funny accounts of
both popular and highbrow culture while
mixing in meditations on gender transition,
family dynamics, and the many meanings of
faith. From a thoughtful analysis of the
beauty of William Shatner to a sinister
reimagining of HGTV’s House Hunters, and
featuring figures as varied as Anne of Green
Gables, Columbo, Nora Ephron, Apollo, and the
cast of Mean Girls, Something That May Shock
and Discredit You is a hilarious and
emotionally exhilarating compendium that
combines personal history with cultural
history to make you see yourself and those
around you entirely anew. It further
establishes Ortberg as one of the most
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innovative and engaging voices of his
generation—and it may just change the way you
think about Lord Byron forever.

My Alien Self
In this compelling memoir, Brooke Shields
talks candidly about her experience with
postpartum depression after the birth of her
daughter, and provides millions of women with
an inspiring example of recovery. When Brooke
Shields welcomed her newborn daughter, Rowan
Francis, into the world, something unexpected
followed--a crippling depression. Now, for
the first time ever, in Down Came the Rain,
Brooke talks about the trials, tribulations,
and finally the triumphs that occurred
before, during, and after the birth of her
daughter.

In Shock
NPR Great Read of 2016 From the acclaimed
author of Rip It Up and Start Again and
Retromania—“the foremost popular music critic
of this era (Times Literary Supplement)—comes
the definitive cultural history of glam and
glitter rock, celebrating its outlandish
fashion and outrageous stars, including David
Bowie and Alice Cooper, and tracking its
vibrant legacy in contemporary pop.
Spearheaded by David Bowie, Alice Cooper, T.
Rex, and Roxy Music, glam rock reveled in
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artifice and spectacle. Reacting against the
hairy, denim-clad rock bands of the late
Sixties, glam was the first true teenage
rampage of the new decade. In Shock and Awe,
Simon Reynolds takes you on a wild cultural
tour through the early Seventies, a period
packed with glitzy costumes and alien makeup, thrilling music and larger-than-life
personas. Shock and Awe offers a fresh, indepth look at the glam and glitter
phenomenon, placing it the wider Seventies
context of social upheaval and political
disillusion. It explores how artists like Lou
Reed, New York Dolls, and Queen broke with
the hippie generation, celebrating illusion
and artifice over truth and authenticity.
Probing the genre’s major themes—stardom,
androgyny, image, decadence, fandom,
apocalypse—Reynolds tracks glam’s legacy as
it unfolded in subsequent decades, from
Eighties art-pop icons like Kate Bush through
to twenty-first century idols of outrage such
as Lady Gaga. Shock and Awe shows how the
original glam artists’ obsessions with fame,
extreme fashion, and theatrical excess
continue to reverberate through contemporary
pop culture.
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